EDMONTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

November 26, 2002

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: A. McBeath, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: Presentation by the YMCA

RESOURCE

STAFF: Gloria Chalmers, Anne Sherwood

INFORMATION

The Board of Directors of the YMCA has requested an opportunity to make a presentation to the board to introduce trustees to the new capital funding project the YMCA is embarking on with respect to the building of a new downtown YMCA and expansion of two existing sites. Studies indicate that most people are not aware of the various programs the YMCA offers; the presentation will, therefore, provide this information.

There will be an introduction by the CEO of the YMCA Franco Savoia followed by a brief PowerPoint presentation. YMCA Board of Directors members Janet Franklin, Ron Coloumbe and Hector Pothier will also be in attendance for the meeting.

HP:mmf